
August 1, 2023  

 Dear Picollo Families,  

 I hope you are having a wonderful summer!  Picollo hosted ESY for the first four weeks of summer, and 

we are now well underway with getting the campus ready for students to return in August.  The first day 

of school this year will be Monday, August 14th.  School will be in session from 9:30-3:30 Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday and 9:30-2:45 on Wednesday. If your student rides the bus to school, you 

should be contacted by transportation between August 7-10.  If you don’t hear from them by the 11th, 

please call dispatch at (775) 337-7769.  I have also included the WCSD balanced calendar, so that you 

can see when our breaks and holidays will be this year.    

 We are excited to welcome all students back for another eventful school year. As the new principal at 

Marvin Picollo, I will continue to facilitate the best practices for teaching our special population. We will 

maintain a focus on providing an individualized standards-based educational experience that 

incorporates academics and functional life skills. Our mission is to maximize independence and self-

determination leading to a fulfilled quality of life for each student. 

Please check our school website throughout the year for updates n a variety of events and information, 

www.washoeschools.net/picollo    

 For the 2020-2024 school year, your child, __________________________, has been assigned to 

________________________________ ’s class in Room __________.  If you have any questions, please 

call the Picollo office at (775) 851-5650.  I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer, and I look forward to 

seeing all the students in a couple of weeks!  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jodee Prudente M.A., NBCT, BCBA 
Principal Marvin Picollo School 
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